
From: Sager, John E - DNR
To: Hughes, Erin
Cc: Gregory Prom (MP) (gprom@mnpower.com); Jamie Mehle (SWLP); Garbaciak, Steve; Laszewski, Steve; Hanks,

Brian C
Subject: RE: SWL&P PDI
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Erin,
 
Please excuse the late reply.  I was on vacation last week.  I received Foth’s  July 2, 2020 Field
Modifications to SWL&P PDI Sediment Scope.  The proposed changes appear reasonable considering
the circumstances mentioned in the correspondence.   Unfortunately, due to the COVID-19
restrictions, I will not be visiting the site during the PDI work.  Please contact me if you have
questions.  
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John Sager
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4th St.
Superior, WI  54880
Phone: (715) 392-7822
Fax: (715) 392-7993
john.sager@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov

       
 

From: Hughes, Erin <Erin.Hughes@foth.com> 
Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 4:50 PM
To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>
Cc: Gregory Prom (MP) (gprom@mnpower.com) <gprom@mnpower.com>; Jamie Mehle (SWLP)
<JMehle@swlp.com>; Garbaciak, Steve <Steve.Garbaciak@foth.com>; Laszewski, Steve
<Steve.Laszewski@Foth.com>; Hanks, Brian C <Brian.Hanks@Foth.com>
Subject: SWL&P PDI
 
Hello John.
 
As planned, we will be commencing the SWL&P Pre-Design Investigation (PDI) sampling efforts this

coming Monday, July 6th.
 
Due to shallow (less than 3 feet) water depths in the southeastern corner of the boat slip, we have
been working with Coleman Engineering (our drilling contractor) and SWL&P to make some
adjustments to the PDI sediment scope that account for these field conditions and meet the
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objectives of the PDI.
 
The planned modifications to the scope are outlined in the attached memorandum. Please reach out
to any or all of those copied on this email if you have any questions or concerns.
 
We understand that you won’t be able to join us in the field for any of the fieldwork due to COVID
restrictions, correct? If that changes, please know you are welcome. In the meantime, we shall keep
you apprised of our progress and findings along the way.
 
Have a nice Holiday weekend!
 
Erin Hughes, P.G.
Licensed in OR, WA, WI
Lead Hydrogeologist and Project Manager
Foth Infrastructure & Environment, LLC
2121 Innovation Court, Suite 300
P.O. Box 5126
De Pere, WI  54115-5126
Ph:  (920) 497-2500 / Fax:  (920) 497-8516
Direct: (920) 496-6602 / Cell: (920) 412-8594
www.foth.com
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